
Parent Group Notes... 
At our last parent group we brainstormed some ways to get more parents 
involved, still looking for community volunteers to present at school, talked 

about participating in the St Patrick’s Day Parade and 
reviewed the safety procedures in the event of an 
emergency. We encourage every parent to attend a 
meeting, even if it just one, to stay informed and give 
feedback to make our school a positive experience for all. 
Beverages and child care are provided and it is a great 
opportunity to meet the parents of your child’s friends!  

FALL FESTIVAL 

Thank you to all our parents that brought goodies for our yearly fall festival. We 
really appreciate all the support. The children had a wonderful time showing off 
their costumes, jumping in the jump house, and eating up all the yummy food. 
We hope everyone had a happy and safe Halloween!   

FUN TIP FOR COMMUNICATING WITH YOUR CHILD 

Make time to laugh and be silly. 

So much of parenting is making sure your children are fed, clean, clothed, and 
doing what they are supposed to be doing. Taking time to just talk or play with 
your children shows them how much you care about them and want to be with 
them. (CDC.gov) 
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TEACHER SPOTLIGHT  

Ms. Alli 
Beckett: Why did you want to have long 
hair? 

Ms. Alli: I want to stay warm in the Winter, 
it’s like a blanket! 

Felix: Why do you have blue pants? 

Ms. Alli: I have different colors, but today I 
chose to wear blue! 

Mackenzie: Why do you have blue eyes? 

Ms. Alli: My mom and dad both have blue 
eyes, so I have blue eyes. 

MS. ALLI 
SUPPORT PRESCHOOL & PRE-KINDERGARTEN 

TEACHER 
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The Little Tree Preschool 

Camera 
Updates 

Available by Sign Out 

November 
Events 

Veterans Day 
November 10th 

CLOSED 

Parent/teacher 
Conference 

November 15-21st 

Parent Group 
Meeting           

Open to ALL 
parents.    

November 13th        
6:00-7:00 

Thanksgiving 
Breakfast  

November 22    
8:00 am  

Thanksgiving 
November 23 & 24   

Education is not the 
filling of  a pail, but 

the lighting of  a 
fire. -William 
Butler Yeats

http://CDC.gov


TEACHER SPOTLIGHT CONTINUED... 

Reagan: Why do you have golden hair? 

Ms. Alli: I don’t know. My mom and dad don’t have blonde hair. 

Mia: Why are you wearing a gray shirt? 

Ms. Alli: My gray shirt is my favorite comfty shirt to wear! 

Hannah: Why do you leave sometimes? 

Ms. Alli: I go to another school and learn about ceramics and children books! 

Carter: Why do you stay all day at school? 

Ms. Alli: I stay to make sure you are safe and having fun while other 

teachers spend time with their families! 

Ms. Lacey: How many pets  do you have? 

Ms. Alli: I have 6 pets = 4 dogs and 2 cats. 

Josey: Why do you have the same necklace? 

Ms. Alli: My friend and I have matching ones! It’s a compass!
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Teacher office 
hours  
Roly Poly 2’s - Ms. 
Jhoelle 

Monday & 
Wednesday 
1:30-5:30 

Tuesday & 
Thursday 1:00-2:00 
& 2:30-4:45 

Friday                     
2:30-5:30 

Ladybug 2.5’s & 3’s-
Ms Nicole 

Monday 1:00-1:30 
& 2:30-4:00 

Tuesday, Thursday 
& Friday 2:30-4:00 

Caterpillar 3’s & 4’s-
Ms. Clara 

Monday - Friday         
12:00 - 12:30 

Butterfly 4’s & 5’s-Ms. 
Lacey 

Monday-Friday 
11:45-12:00 

International 
ShakeOut Day 
On October 19th at 

10:20 am, our children 
participated in the 

International ShakeOut 
Day along with over 
19.5 million people 

around the world. The 
teachers and children 
did an amazing job! 

CATERPILLAR & BUTTERFLY CLASSES 
  

To help your child and all children share space and 
for both children to feel welcome at our school we 
need only a lunch box, water bottle, and sweater 

jacket to be placed in their locker. All extra clothing 
can be placed in their cubby box, and any extra bags 
can be placed on the hooks next to the refrigerator. 

  

PLEASE PLACE ALL NAP TIME ITEMS, BEDDING 
AND CUDDLE TOYS, ON COTS. 

  

THANK YOU 
FOR HELPING US MAINTAIN A HEALTHY AND 

ORGANIZED ENVIRONMENT. 
  

Please let us know if you have any questions or 
suggestions. – Ms. Lydia

Community Helpers 
Reminder: If you are interested in 
presenting to our school, please 
contact: tanyakellam@yahoo.com 

If you are not interested but know 
someone who is, please give them (or 
us) the necessary contact information.  

Blank surveys are available by the Sign In/
Sign Out clipboard. PLEASE fill out and turn 
into Ms Jhoelle. 

mailto:tanyakellam@yahoo.com
mailto:tanyakellam@yahoo.com

